
From: Lai, Peter
Sent: 2/9/2010 5:29:43 PM

Ramaiya, ShilpaR (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Walsh, 
Natalie (NFW@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Redacted J Zelmar, KarenCc:
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=KJZl)

Bee:
Subject: RE: Workpaper Guidance Document 

Hi Shilpa,

Based on the utility provided statewide and utility specific non-DEER HIM measures list, we 
are trying to minimize the amount of workpapers that the utilities will have to prepare. For 
example we are developing a spreadsheet workbook intended to allow the utilities to define 
any lighting measure they wish based on DEER data, making the review process potentially 
quite simple. We are also developing interactive effects methodologies/factors for non-DEER 
measures. We are also drafting the custom project application review process. We look 
forward to sending these to the utilities early next week for review, and follow up with an in­
person meeting.

Peter

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R [mailto:SRRd@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 09, 2010 4:25 PM 
To: Walsh, Natalie: Lai. Peter 
Cc: Redacted
Subject: Workpaper Guidance Document

Zelmar, Karen

Natalie, Peter,

I just wanted to check in on the Guidance Document for the workpapers that we discussed two weeks 
ago on the IOU conference call.

Do you have a date when we should expect it?

Thanks.
Shilpa
415-973-3186
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